

ST. LOUIS COLLEGE of HEALTH CAREERS

Dear SLCHC PCT Students:

We hope this message finds you well. We want to keep you informed about the status of the Patient Care Technician (PCT) program. The program is under a specific warning status due to our retention rate being below the 70% standard set by our accrediting board, The Accrediting Bureau of Health Education Schools (ABHES).

However, we are pleased to share that the program is making great strides and is on track to exceed the 70% retention rate for the fiscal year 2024-2025. We are committed to the success of the PCT program and to supporting each of you in your educational journey.

Please rest assured that SLCHC will continue to offer the PCT program through a "teach-out" plan in the unlikely event that we do not meet the 70% threshold. This means that every enrolled student will have the opportunity to complete and graduate from the program.

If you have any questions or need further information, please feel free to contact me at (636) 529-0000 x 3520 or by email at dblanc@slchc.edu.

Thank you for your dedication to academic excellence and hard work. Together, we are confident that we will achieve great success.

Sincerely,

Dean of Academic Affairs

St. Louis College of Health Careers

David Blanc, MEd, RRJ

dblanc@slchc.edu